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Sent:
To:
Subject:

Sow B @ Digital Soul Technologies
Monday, January 25, 2010 5:26 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Please do NOT pass this regulation of the limitation on leverage. This will destroy the retail forex
market in the US!

Regards
Sowrabh Behl
Managing Director
Digital Soul Technologies
M: +61 4 000 12234
E: sowrabh@digital-soul.com, au
Australian Business Number: 18 963 370 717
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